San Francisco

Water Power Sewer

Serqces of the San Francisca Pubbc Utiities Commission

Making Upgrades

March 16, 2022

Public Notice: Night Work - 19t" Ave Water
System Improvements

What: SFPUC crews will be performing nighttime water work this
week at 2 locations, 19t and Ulloa (March 16%) and 19t and
Vicente (March 18th).

There may be noticeable noise, vibration, dust, parking & traffic
impacts in the work zone and disruption to normal neighborhood
activity. We apologize for the inconvenience this work may cause.

When: *March 16th, 2022; starting at 9:00pm (19t and Ulloa)
*March 18th, 2022; starting at 9:00pm (19t and Vicente)
* Weather/construction issues may postpone this work.

* This work may require a temporary interruption of water service.
Advance notice will be given.

Si necesita ayuda en espanol llame al (415) 554-3289.
Kung kailangan ninyo ng tulong sa Filipino mangyaring tumawag sa (415) 554-3289.
NREFEPXGE. FBE (415) 554-3289.

Who: SFPUC crews
will perform the work.

Work night & Hours:
March 16th, 2022
Starting at 9:00pm (19t and Ulloa)

March 18th, 2022
Starting at 9:00pm (19t and
Vicente)

Night time Contact: 311

or leave at message at

415-554-3233
info@sfwater.org
sfpuc.org/nightshift

This work is being done at night
to accommodate the needs of



San Francisco
Water Communications and Public Outreach
\\'}\ Power

Se r 525 Golden Gate Avenue, 12th Floor
we San Francisco, CA 94102
Services of the San Francisco

Public Utilities Commission

What to expect During Construction

* There will be noise, vibration, dust,
parking and traffic impacts in the
work zone and disruption to normal
neighborhood activity.




